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Dear parents, 

As per the government guidance, children of critical workers and vulnerable children can attend school from Wednesday 6th January. As your child has been allocated a place they can attend school from tomorrow.

School will open from 8.45 – 9.15 and close from 2.50 – 3.20pm. Please stick to your normal pick up and drop off times. Breakfast club will be available from 8am, entrance though the hall doors. There will be no after school club during this time. Drop off and collection of pupils will be from the normal key stage entrances and gates. For Foundation Stage some of the entrances may changed, this will be communicated to you later via text and staff will be available to show you where to go. If you need to collect your child before 2.50pm then you will need to ring the office to arrange a pick up and collect from the main office.
Currently children will go into their normal class bubbles, however this may change over the coming days and weeks. 

School meal provision will continue as normal, please book via parent pay for a school meal or send your child with a packed lunch.

Even if you are working part time, your child is able to and would be expected to attend school for the full school day, Monday to Friday. Children in school should wear their school uniform. 

If you are critical worker please remember to email evidence from your employer that you are required to be at work to ensure your child’s place.
Any problems please phone the school office or email office@ellistonprimary.co.uk.

Many thanks,

Mrs C Patterson

Principal

Elliston Street,


Cleethorpes


N.E. Lincs


DN35 7HT


Tel:  01472 235116
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